
 

 

Konsel Pluw Erens 

Gerrans Parish Council 

Planning Notification 

 December 2022 

Gerrans Parish Council is a statutory Consultee in the planning process 

and will be submitting Consultee comments to Cornwall Council on the 

following Planning Application on Wednesday 4th January 2023: 

 
1. PA22/10991 
 Certificate of Lawfulness for Existing Use of cabin as a residential unit.  

At: The Cabin, Driftwood Hotel, Rosevine, Portscatho,Truro, Cornwall TR2 5EW 
 

 
This application can be viewed on Cornwall Council’s Online Planning 
Register via:  
 

https://planning.cornwall.gov.uk/online-
applications/?utm_source=website&utm_medium=planningregisterlink&u
tm_campaign=planning 
 
 

Anyone wishing to submit their view to the Parish Council on these 
applications is invited to do so by email to the clerk at 
clerk@gerransparishcouncil.org before midday on Friday 30th December.  

mailto:clerk@gerransparishcouncil.org

